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Come and join us
as we celebrate
- Steph’s beginning
as
Centre Director
and launch into
the new school
year together.

July news!

You're Invited!

Come and join us as we celebrate Steph's
beginning as Centre Director and launch into the
new school year together.

Hear an update of Steph's first 6 months and
vision for the year to come, as we aim to see

young peoples lives changed by Jesus.

Sunday 17th September | 3pm | Queens Road
Baptist Church
CLICK HERE to RSVP

Rob Halligan

We had a brilliant evening this month with Rob
Halligan! Rob played amazing music and told
great stories from his life and travels.

We are so thankful to everyone who came and
for the support raised through the evening. £255
was raised for CYFC through the evening and
will go to the work of seeing young people's lives
changed by Jesus. Thank you!

A special thank you to Rob and The Starving
Donkeys for an amazing gig and to St James
Fletchamstead for organising and hosting the
evening.
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Church Partnership Update

Steph and the teams at our partner churches have
been busy over the last month with year 6 transition
lessons and end of term fun and socials, including
silent discos, park visits, pizza making and more!

At St Christopher's, the young people led their first
youth takeover service, which was fantastic! They led
worship, welcome, games and two of the young
people preached.

Wild Hope in Coventry

We had the Coventry Wild Hope team with us at
Youth Cafe while they were here for a week of mission
in the city. The team brought loads of energy, passion,
fun and games to the session, which lead to great
conversations with the young people, sharing Jesus
with them.

We are so grateful to have had them here in Coventry!
Want to know more about Wild Hope? CLICK HERE.

Thanking God for...

This month we are very thankful for Marilyn and
Catherine!

Marilyn has served CYFC for over 12 years as a
trustee and has helped with Youth Cafes, admin and
so much more! Marilyn is stepping down as a
trustee this month and we are thankful for what a
gift she has been to us!

Catherine has served CYFC as a mentoring
volunteer in schools for over a year and has been
invaluable in supporting students in Finham Park 2.
Catherine is moving on from CYFC to go to work for
KICK as a mentor from the new academic year.
Please pray for Marilyn and Catherine, that God
would continue to bless them in all that they do!



Prayer Points

« Pray for young people, teachers and school staff as
the summer holidays start, that they would have a
relaxing break.

 Pray for Steph and the church teams as they plan
and prepare for the new academic year ahead.

« Pray for young people from St Catherines as they go
on youth camp this summer.

» Pray for Steph and the trustees as they take time off
during the summer break to go on holiday, that they
would have a good rest.

Giving...

If you receive our newsletters regularly and feel in
your heart you would like to take an extra step of
faith and support us financially, you can do so either
on a monthly basis or a one off gift by bank transfer.
Email us at admin@covyfc.org for more details.

Stay Connected...

Besides our newsletter, we regularly update our
supporters with what we are getting up to on our social
media accounts. If you use Facebook or Instagram -
just type in CovYFC to find our accounts and stay
updated with our weekly posts or better yet - let a
young person know how to follow us!
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